
 
DUE TO THE CONTINUOUS COVID 19 & WISCONSIN 

LIMITING THE OPERATIONS OF BARS, RESTAURANTS AND  

GATHERINGS, THE QUAD COUNTY CHAIN HAS CANCELED 

SOME OF THEIR SHOOTS LISTED BELOW:   

  

 Sauk Trap & Skeet on 12/06/20  CANCELED 

 Deerfield on 12/12/20 CANCELED 

Stoughton Conservation on 12/19/20  

Wisconsin River on 01/17/21 CANCELED 

  

Please check with the club holding the event by calling the  

Club or club delegate before heading to a Quad Shoot as follows: 

Deerfield – Pete Rustad – 608-206-1028 

North Bristol – Dan Haag – 920-728-1179 

Portage – Woody Steinhoff – 813-735-9817 

Sauk – Al Lathrop – 608-220-5423 

Stoughton – Al Wendorf – 608-577-9973 

WI River – Larry Sailing – 608-220-0166 

 

 We thank you for your cooperation and understanding with this 

difficult situation.  

 Gelane Firme, Sec/Treas. – cfirme@charter.net 

WATCH FOR UPDATES ON OUR QUAD COUNTY WEBSITE 
  www.northbristolsportsmansclub.com/quad-county-chain-shoot 

mailto:cfirme@charter.net

